
CLINTON COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
340 E. Michigan Avenue Clinton, Michigan 49236-9564 (517) 456-6501 Superintendent’s Office 

Dear Redwolves Parents/Families, 

Bond Project and Facility Update: Spring 2024 

As we continue our journey through the latest phase of our bond projects, I would like to take a 
moment to reflect on the path that has led us to this point. In 2021, our community made a 
pivotal decision by approving the bond proposal, demonstrating unwavering support for our 
vision of inspiring and empowering endless opportunities for every individual within the Clinton 
community. 

Since the passing of the 2021 Bond, extensive planning and effort have been dedicated to 
designing and engineering the necessary improvements to our district’s existing facilities. 
Following the approval and sale of the bonds, our district representatives have diligently 
collaborated with architects and construction managers to meticulously plan various 
construction and renovation phases, ensuring the effective execution of our projects. 

In January 2022, the Board of Education approved the final bids for the DPP Preschool addition. 
This marked a significant milestone in our journey. Subsequently, construction commenced in 
Spring 2022 and was successfully completed in early 2023. It brings me great joy to share that 
the Preschool welcomed students on January 23, 2023, marking the beginning of a new chapter 
for our youngest learners. The new classrooms and multipurpose space, a testament to our 
commitment to providing top-notch educational facilities for our students. 

Project Highlights: 

● Elementary School: 
● The classroom doors and hardware project, initiated during winter break, has 

reached its final stages and is nearing completion. Supported by grant funding in 
addition to the bond money, this project underscores our dedication to enhancing 
safety and security within our school premises. We are proud to announce the 
installation of safety film on exterior doors and windows, further strengthening our 
efforts to enhance safety and security throughout our school facilities. 

● High School Addition: 
● Progress on the high school addition continues despite ongoing supply chain 

delays. We remain hopeful for completion by Spring Break of 2025, with our 
teams working diligently to mitigate any challenges. The exterior walls are 
complete, and roof work and inside work are progressing steadily. Significant 
cement work is being conducted, including walls, roofs, insulation, plumbing, and 



electrical work. Construction activities are also underway inside, focusing on the 
19 classrooms and then a special education wing with a classroom and a life 
skills classroom. 

● The replacement of the aging HVAC system with Roof Top Units (RTU) is 
completed and running smoothly. Ongoing tweaks are being made to optimize its 
efficiency. 

● The upgrade of the fire alarm system in the existing high school has been 
installed and will become operational upon the completion of the new addition in 
summer 2024, seamlessly integrating the systems. 

● Additionally, the installation of a new, more secure middle school office entrance 
(current high school student entrance) will begin in summer 2024. 

As we move forward, committees will be established to focus on finalizing interior details and 
selecting furnishings, technological equipment, and other essentials for the new addition. 
Simultaneously, committees at the elementary level will evaluate and upgrade furnishings as 
necessary, ensuring a conducive learning environment for all students. 

Your ongoing support and patience are invaluable as we strive to create exceptional learning 
environments for our students. Together, we are shaping a brighter future for the Clinton 
Community Schools. 

Yours in Academics, 

Kevin Beazley 
Superintendent 
Clinton Community Schools 



We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the voters of our community for their unwavering 
support of the bond. Your investment in our facilities is a testament to our shared commitment to 
the future of our students, families, and the entire community. It is a foundation upon which we 
will build for generations to come, and your trust in our vision is deeply appreciated. 


